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equipment would be affected The workman was also to inferm the Shift
Supervisor when work was completed for the Jay. This agreement was
documented ou a Prairie Island Operations Note. On May 25, 1988 the
required notification of the Shift Supervisor was not made prior to
comme.ncing work,

After reviewing the circumstances surrounding the actuation of 8H17,
this policy was canceled. In the future, the key to the substation
must be obtained on a daily basis with the permission of the Shift
Supervisor prior to the commencement of work. Additionally, a Request
tor Outage detailing the equipment to be wire checked is now being
issued to ensure understanding of what ejuipment could be affected.
Also, wire checking for the unit generator output braakers has now
been restricted to unit outages. As an additional meas:re, to ensure
that plant management is aware of work in progress ir. the substation,
this work is now listed in the Daily Planning Review and covered
daring the daily staff meeting.

Svhstation errors have been of concern both to NSP nuclaar generation
management and the Prairie Island Senior NRC Resident Inspector. To
address these concerns, control of work processes in the Prairie Is-
land and Monticello substations is being upgraded through the develop-
ment of substation work process directives. These directives are
currently in draft form and undergoing final review. It is antici-
p- *d that they wili be approved and issued by October 1, 1988,

‘vang in the new processes and full implementaticn will occur with-
{ \x weeks of approval,
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